
June	Newsletter
Hello	Families,
	
Welcome	June!	We	are	excited	for	the	summer	weather,	outdoor
learning,	and	some	summertime	fun	here	at	W.C.C.C!	

Graduation
Graduation	will	be	on	Thursday,	June
12,	2025,	from	4:30-5:30.
We	ask	that	you	please	be	on	time.	No
more	than	2	guest	per	child.

School	Closure
We	will	be	CLOSED	on	Thursday,	(06/19/25)	in	honor	of
Juneteenth.

Reminders
Extra	clothing	-	Please	switch	out	your	child's	extra	clothing	for
seasonal	appropriate	items.	(Shirt,	shorts,	underwear,	socks)	It	is
also	a	good	idea	to	keep	an	extra	pair	of	shoes	at	school.	If	you
feel	your	child	may	be	cold	in	the	air	conditioning,	please
leave	an	extra	sweatshirt	as	well.

Water	Days	-	Starting	in	July	for	once	a	week,	each	classroom
will	enjoy	time	outside	for	water	play!	More	information	to	come.

Sunscreen	-	We	ask	that	parents	bring	in	sunscreen	to	help
protect	the	children	from	the	sun.	Parents	should	apply	it	to
children	in	the	morning	and	the	teachers	will	reapply	in	the



afternoon.	Parents	must	sign	a	consent	form	in	order	for	teachers
to	apply	it.	Just	ask	the	front	desk	and	someone	will	be	able	to
provide	one.

Father's	Day
Happy	Father's	Day	to	all	the	wonderful	dads,	we	hope	you	enjoy
your	special	day!

Busy	Friends	at	W.C.C.C!




